
 

 

April 22, 2020 

Hello All; 

The next scheduled shoot is May 3rd, 2020 and due to the Covid-19 pandemic we have to cancel 
again. The Centerburg Conservation Club Kids fishing event for May 16th  is postponed, it has not 
been rescheduled yet. The Shoot Calendar has our next date on Saturday May 30th for a “Squirrel 
Shoot” all targets will be squirrel theme.  I’d like to think we will be able to have this shoot. We 
may have to wear masks, but that’s OK! 

On the bright side, so far for 2020 no one is in the Hall of Shame yetসহ঺঻ 

Boy, very little to talk about since we haven’t been to the range since the Blanket Shoot on March 
3rd. 

The Harkless’ have finally moved into their new home, getting the old place cleaned up to put on 
the market. I know Rick and Joyce have been very busy with the move. We have items for the next 
raffle, but the flyer is not ready yet or I would mail it with this newsletter. Hopefully I can send it 
in the next letter, and we’ll be selling tickets soon. It will also be available on our website once it’s 
done. 

That’s about all I have, hope we can have our shoot on May 30th.  Visit our web site at 
http://www.OVMLGC.com  AND on Facebook. 

Stay safe! 

Mark Hazel 


